
O ifig an Phriomh-Chigire, 
An R.oinn Oideachais, 

Brainse an Iarbhunoidcachais, 

Teach Haicin, 

Baile Atha Cliath 2. 

Mr.Daniel Sommer, 
Secretary General , 

A N AO IN M OCPA HTHl!NT Of 

OIDE.ACHAIS E.DUCATION 

International Vocational Training Organisation, 
Im Zentrum 11, 
Ch-8604 Volketswil. 

26th October, 1995. 

Dear Mr.Sommer, 

Office of the Chief Inspector, 
D epartmen t o f Ed ucatio n , 

Post Primary l3ranch , 

H awkins H o use, 

Dublin 2. 

Tel: (0 1) 873 4700 
Fax : (01) 677 7342 

I would like to congratulate you and your Secretariat Team for a splendid job of work 
done in Lyon. There were some who complained about one thing or another but that is 
something that will occur at every International Event. I was very impressed by the 
overall operation in which you played a key role . 

I was pleased with the outcome of the elections, the democratic process prevailed and the 
final result produced a balanced Executive Board which under the leadership of the 
President together with your experience and professsionalism will prepare the way for the 
Organisation to move into the new century. 

I regret that I will not be part of that developmental process, however, I have had a long 
innings and it is time to leave and make way for younger and fresher minds to take over 
and build new structures on the very sound foundation which is in place. I do not retire 
until December 1996 and I will remain as Official Delegate until after the meetings 
planned for October 1996. It is my intention to attend those meetings as Official Delegate 
if the Department of Education gives its approval. 

I will advise you immediately should there be changes in the Technical Delegate or the 
Official Delegate positions, until then L. Corcoran and myself occupy those positions. It 
was a great honour to have been granted the status of Honorary Member and I will try to 
maintain contact with the IVTO for as long as possible. 

With every good wish for the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sean P.O Broin 




